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Urgent product safety information 
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you about a corrective action that is currently being carried out by KARL 
STORZ SE & Co. KG. 
We request that you implement this action by December 18, 2020 at the latest and return the feedback 
form. 
Please forward this letter if necessary in the case that affected products have been given to third 
parties. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us in case of questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
KARL STORZ SE & Co. KG 

 
p.p. 
Robert Herz 
Vigilance 


